
 

 

 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 

Dear LSCB Customers,  

 

At Lone Star Capital Bank your health and safety is important to us. We are actively monitoring the 

development of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and are implementing steps and procedures at our 

branches to keep you and our employees safe and secure. 

 

We want to remind you that LSCB has convenient online banking available. You can utilize our 

mobile banking app or login to your account from our website (www.LSCB.com). We are also 

available by phone to answer any questions you may have regarding your account. We are 

committed to offering you uninterrupted banking service and appreciate your business. 

 

For more information or to keep up-to-date with COVID-19, please visit 

www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html?fbclid=IwAR1rJItN8H0mDqQ4t8nZkRim_1yWvhzbF6o-7kFEjjJxdC9rJSvUuk8zjNQ

	Coronavirus (COVID-19)

